
Dear whomever it may concern, 
 
My name is Marie Schlagel and I am a resident of Portland, OR at 97216. Today I'm emailing you 
concerning Senate Bill 870. I want to express my strong support for the National Popular Vote bill. It is 
absolutely essential that we change the way we elect the President of the United States. The current 
system impedes the democracy we as Americans pride ourselves on and does not bring us the 
representation we need as a country. 
 
Please vote "aye" on SB 870. 
 
Regards, 
--  
Marie Schlagel 
Pronouns: she/her/hers or they/them/theirs 
 
"No matter what accomplishments you make, somebody helped you." - Althea Gibson 
 


